
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: December 1, 2020  

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

It’s hard to believe it is already December. This year has certainly been trying for our community, the country 
and the world. As we get closer to 2021, we are all praying for an end to this pandemic and a return to a more 
normal way of life. Fortunately, the holidays are a time we can fill our hearts with hope for brighter days 
ahead.  
 
Last week we did not have any positive results in team members or in residents. We are hopeful that will be 
the case again this week, and next week we can begin to ease restrictions again. We will all need to remain 
extremely vigilant as COVID-19 cases continue to spike across the country, and with an expected increase 
following the Thanksgiving holiday.  
 
We are starting to hear more on the availability of a vaccination. As you have all heard in the news, there 
seems to be three vaccines that are viable options. We are working with CVS to secure a vaccination clinic for 
The Legacy residents and team members. While this will not be mandatory, we do highly recommend it. The 
Centers for Disease Control is still evaluating who gets the vaccine and when. We know frontline team 
members will be in the first group; however, we expect the distribution process will focus on long-term care 
facilities before expanding to Assisted Living. We will share more information as it becomes available. 
 
If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.  
 
For screen porch/window visits, you may sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits   
 
As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.  
 
As a reminder, all updates are located online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward.  
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